
 Parish of St. Jude the Apostle 

21/2/2025

Dear Parishioners,

I will be away from all parish duties from 26th February until early April 

due to some medical issues (nothing critical) which require surgery and 

recovery time. Fathers Gerry, Jince and Deacon Gerry will support the 

parishes in my absence, ably assisted by our wider parish team in the 

offices and churches. Myself and the parish team appreciate your 

prayerful and practical support during this time. 

Fr. Pat


